




From: Ling and Nakano
To: City Clerk
Subject: Public Comment for 5 July 2022
Date: Friday, July 1, 2022 1:11:12 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the City Council -

I would like to thank Mayor Tom Adams for his years of dedicated service to the City of
Monrovia. We appreciate you! 

Most importantly, Mayor Adams worked collaboratively and harmoniously with all - despite
differences of opinions - doing the people's work. You set the standard high.

Respectfully,
Susie Ling

 W. Colorado, Monrovia
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From: shawn .
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Subject: PRESENTATIONS TO AND REMARKS BY OUTGOING MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 7/5/2022
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Good evening to all,

I would like to take a moment and thank both Tom Adams and Alex Blackburn for
their years of serving our community. Your efforts to guide and lead Monrovia have
not gone unnoticed. Nelson Mandela said "I like friends who have independent minds
because they tend to make you see problems from all angles."  Diversity is like that
too - it provides a wealth of knowledge which, shared through many lenses, allows us
to see more clearly and lead more justly.  While there is always much work to be
done for the betterment of Monrovia, thank you for leaving our incoming mayor and
councilmembers a clean pallete to move forward with.

Congratulations to Larry on his re-election and to Becky, our new mayor. You have
always served Monrovia from the heart and I know that won't change. Congratulations
to Alice, our Master Municipal Clerk; you are completely irreplaceable.

Lastly, welcome to the dais Dr. Kelly. I think I speak for many when I say that we are
excited to see all that you will bring to our council. Congratulations!

Fond regards,

Shawn Spencer
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